
 
Wanganui Area Neighbourhood Support Groups  Weekly Newsletter 6 September 2016 
Greetings, Statistical information provided in this newsletter is for the period from 29 August to 4 September 2016. Over this period there were 9 burglaries reported in the Wanganui area. There were 2 theft x cars in Wanganui, Fox Rd & Koromiko Rd.  In Marton there were 2 burglaries, in Waimutu Rd & Jeffersons Line. Wanganui offending is listed below.   

 ST HILL STREET, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
 TALBOT STREET, WANGANUI EAST, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
 FOX ROAD, SPRINGVALE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
 HALSWELL STREET, WANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
 GREY STREET, SPRINGVALE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
 HEADS ROAD, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
 SURREY ROAD, SPRINGVALE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
 HINAU STREET, CASTLECLIFF, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501  TREADWELL STREET, SPRINGVALE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
Know your neighbours (sourced from NZ Police booklet) 

 The most important action you can take to make your place safer is to know your neighbours.  Exchange contact details, discuss your crime safety concerns, and decide what you would do in an emergency. 
 Let neighbours know when you are going to be away.  Swap holiday addresses and phone numbers.  Let each other know if visitors or tradespeople will be in your house while you are away. 
 Question strangers, but don’t say the neighbours are away.  Write down their description, and note the time and date. 
 Write down the registration numbers of unfamiliar vehicles moving slowly or stopping in the street. 
 Report anything suspicious to your local police station. 
 If you think a crime is being committed or someone is in serious danger, call the police immediately on 111. 

  
We would like to wish you a safe, happy, warm week. Trudi Deane, Field Officer, Phone 06 344 6746, 69A Moana St, Wanganui East. 


